
Fall Newsletter  

Governor's Update   

I am not sure about you, but the crispness of the air brings a healthy 
refreshment along with a humbling reminder that time is moving fast!  
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Committee Leaders who have been working to create meaningful 
activities for our Chapter members.  Please see details below -- and be on 
the lookout as additional activities are added through the fall.   

We recently concluded our Fall Board of Governors Meeting.  Consistent with the times, we conducted 
College business virtually.  As I become further exposed to the College, I continue to be impressed with 
the breadth of the College activities and support for clinical, financial, educational, political, and 
personal needs of ACP members.  I encourage you to look at the ACP member website to take 



This year we have two superb candidates who are running for Governor-elect, Dr. Melissa Morgan-
Gouveia and Dr. Selvam Mascarenhas. I wanted to acknowledge and thank them both for their 
enthusiastic work on behalf of our Chapter over the years. To learn more about their background and 
exp

http://www.directvote.net/ACP/
mailto:cmartin@lutinemanagement.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_1AC2h4EwRLetslGQQg49oA
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_1AC2h4EwRLetslGQQg49oA




21-22 GAC Members  

 
Council Member Role 

Daniel J. Elliott, MD, FACP Governor 
Mary C. Blumenfeld, MS4 Student Representative 
Matthew J. Burday, DO, FACP Nominations/Awards Chair 
Sarah Coughlan, MS4 Student Representative 


